
 

 

Council Considers Proposed Korumburra Town Centre Streetscape 

Masterplan  
 

After receiving 73 submissions while on exhibition, South Gippsland Shire Council will consider 

the proposed Korumburra Town Centre Streetscape Masterplan at its meeting on the 25 May 

2016. 

 

The aim of the Korumburra Town Centre Streetscape Masterplan is to enhance the safety, 

attractiveness and practicality of Korumburra's Town Centre along Commercial Street and 

Bridge Street intersection. 

 

Submissions have been analysed for level of support and priority rating from the Korumburra 

community. 

 

The final version incorporates both significant reconfigurations and minor alterations as 

suggested by the feedback received. 

 

The plan has been refined and considered by an independent road safety audit and VicRoads. 

 

The report to Council will outline the level of support received for different aspects of the 

masterplan, what changes were made for the final version and what improvements are 

expected from the proposals if they are endorsed. 

 

To view the proposed Korumburra Town Centre Streetscape Masterplan please visit 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/korumburra-streetscape-masterplan or contact Council’s 

Strategic Planning Officer, Fiona Mottram on 5662 9200. 
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